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New Department of Energy Annual Walk-in Energy Factor (AWEF) regulations for evaporators for Walk-in 
Coolers and Freezers in boxes less than 3,000 sq. ft. go into affect on July 10, 2020. To comply with the new 
regulations, HTPG will be offering only dual speed EC motors on Next-Gen All-Temp, Center Mount and Low 
Velocity Center Mount units coolers after May 22, 2020. These changes apply to all brands.

Orders for "built-to-order" Next-Gen All-Temp, Center Mount and/or Low Velocity Center Mount models with 
PSC or single speed EC motors received on or before May 22, 2020 will be processed. After that date, only 
dual speed EC motors will be available to order for Next-Gen All-Temp, Center Mount and Low Velocity 
Center Mount unit coolers. 

To support our customers in this transition, HTPG has increased the inventory levels of Next-Gen All-Temp 
with PSC motors. 

Action:
Please let your customers know of these product changes. 

Raleigh Thompson
Marketing Manager




